
PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR CHILDREN HAVE WINTER SHOES, WINTER COATS, HATS, AND 
MITTENS. WE GO OUTSIDE EVERY SINGLE DAY!!   

 School Closed: December  24th & 25th (Winter Camp available December 26th-28th)  

School Closed: December 31st & 1st   (Winter Camp available January 2nd-4th)     

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Very thankful for you all... 

 

Thank you to everyone who was able to 

participate in our Thanksgiving holiday 

celebration. A very special thank you for 

all of the wonderful food and treats. Our 

community is absolutely the best!  

 

May you all have a wonderful, safe and 

healthy month and a Happy upcoming 

Holiday and New Year!    
 
         Miss. Laura and Miss. Tiffani  

December 2018  Newsletter  
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I m port an t Dat es :    

Author— American poet Robert 

Frost and his poems about winter.  

Art  -Our artist of the month,  

French Painter, Georges Seurat.. 

We will experiment with Pointil-

lism. 

Music—We will listen to music 

from “A Child’s Celebration of the 

World” which features songs in 

Italian, Spanish and English to go 

along with our study of Holidays 

around the World .  

Science 

Parts of the Fish. 

Experiments 

with Water and 

Ice. 

 

Geography  

 

We will continue our exploration 

of Europe, it’s Country’s and 

many Flags.    

Units of Study in ROOM 3 


